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GREETINGS FROM INTERIM PASTOR COREY BANE

Today will be my last Sunday with you at PMBC (although | will be here through
Wednesday evening). This has been an amazing journey of God's grace, and we
have seen God do “exceeding abundantly above all we could ask or think”
(Ephesians 3:20). Please know that Caryn and | love you dearly and will look
forward to the next time that we will visit PMBC.

I have organized the next two Sundays with special speakers and then, Lord willing,
Pastor Smith will be with you permanently after that. Please make the most of this
“honeymoon” season as you begin to assimilate as pastor and congregation.

May the Lord bless the future of PMBC as you keep your eyes on Him!

SENIOR PASTOR & MRS. DUNCAN (ALAYNA) SMITH

Please pray for this family as they continue the transition to move here to
Lincoln, IL, from West Virginia. They will need to sell their house, wrap up their
ministry duties and say goodbyes to friends and family. Their proposed first
Sunday at PMBC is June 9, 2024. Please pray for all the details to work out in
God's perfect timing.

Let's welcome Pastor Duncan Smith and Mrs. Alayna Smith to PMBC and Lincoln with a shower of
gift cards! Please consider giving gift cards for local restaurants, grocery stores, coffee shops, etc...
Gift cards and welcome cards will be collected in the gift card box located at the Welcome Center.

MEN’S PRAYER MEETING Sunday, May 19, 4:15 PM
Tonight will be the last scheduled prayer meeting with Pastor Bane
officiating. Prayer meetings may be resumed after Pastor Smith arrives.

WEDNESDAY PRAYER AND BIBLE STUDY

Wednesday, May 22, 7:00 PM

Please join us as we continue to pray and study God's Word during this
transition at Park Meadows Baptist Church.

PRESCHOOL AND KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION

Thursday, May 23, 6:30 PM
Our Preschool and Kindergarten graduation will be held on May 23rd.

PMCS COMMENCEMENT Sunday, June 2, 5:00 PM
Our high school graduation ceremony will be held on June 2, during
the evening service.

MENS BIBLE STUDY Resumes on June 14

There will be a three week hiatus for the Men'’s Bible Study. It will be
resumed on June 14th with Pastor Smith.



